PETITION FOR RE SURFACING OF WOODLANDS GROVE DARWEN BB31JZ

| the undersigned resident of Woodlands Grove Darwen BB31JZ am seriously concerned regarding
the state of the road surface condition between the numbers 5 and 28 of that road.

The tarmac coating is breaking away and there are numerous large areas where the substrate is
visible.

This uneven and broken surface results in rocking of vehicles when driving over it and is a hazard for
pedestrian use.

The area of main concern is between numbers 9 and 24, outside the driveway to 24 the road surface
is sinking around a large man hole cover.,

As a resident | believe the road is in need of a total resurface and will not benefit from patching up
which falls away quickly.

The entrance stretch of the road from number 1 to 5 is also in need of proper repair.

| am happy with “the resident of number 11 to take this matter forward to
Blackburn with Darwen Council Highways department asking that the road be re surfaced.
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